
 

 

      Miss Tammy’s Page   
Dear Parents, 

 

 Hi!  It’s so hard to believe that it is May.  Where did the time go?!?!  

April was filled with so many learning “showers”.   It was fun discovering 

Spring, celebrating that Jesus is Alive, and enjoying the color Yellow! 

 

May is so very full of many fun-packed adventures.....Here are just a few: 

 
    * Making Friendship T-Shirts (May 8th & 9th ) 

   *  An Outdoor “Adventure” Day (May 15th & 16th )  

      * Last Day of Preschool Celebrations (May 22nd & 23rd !!) 

 

It has been a wonderful year!  A special thank you, to YOU, as parents for all 

of your support, help, and wonderful gifts this year.  You’ve been great 

parents!  Thank you for giving us the opportunity to be a part of your child’s 

growing. Our hearts have been truly blessed ! 

  

May God continue to bless you and your families with lots of laughter, good 

friends, and a very fun-filled summer! 

From our hearts to yours.... 

Miss Tammy & Miss Sherry & Miss Courtney 

 
P.S.   If your child has a Summer birthday and you would like to bring 

special treats for them to share….please just let us know and we’ll help 

you find the perfect day on our calendar!!!   

 


